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Opioid Statement 
This statement applies to ProMedica’s Arden Courts facilities located in the 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 

 
Non-discrimination Statement regarding Admission (Move-In) and Use of Medications to Treat Opioid 
Use Disorders 
 

• Arden Courts complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not discriminate 
based on race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, and protected veteran status 
  

• In addition, Arden Courts will not deny a resident referral because a resident, who is not 
currently engaged in illegal drug use, has Opioid Use Disorder, or is prescribed a medication 
used to treat Opioid Use Disorder, in compliance with the ADA and PHRA. 42 U.S.C. § 12182; 
43 P.S. § 955(i) 

 
Providers May Prescribe Opioid Use Treatment Medications  
 

• Pursuant to updated Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) guidance, Arden Courts will allow 
any medical provider on staff that has a DEA registration number for controlled substances to 
prescribe medications used to treat Opioid Use Disorder, as needed 
 

• Further, as appropriate, Arden Courts will facilitate the dispensing and administration of such 
prescriptions when clinically appropriate for any residents with Opioid Use Disorder, and to not 
deny admission based on the need for such prescriptions if the resident is otherwise clinically 
appropriate for admission 


